
 

 
 
St Patrick’s Primary School, Wangaratta, would like to acknowledge the Yorta Yorta Nation, whose clans include 
Bangerang (Pangerang) Kaitheban, Wollithiga, Moira, Ulupna, Kwat Kwat, Yalaba Yalaba and Ngurai-illiam-wurrung, as 
the Traditional Custodians of the land on which our school is situated. 

 

This school supports the CHILD Safe Standards (Ministerial Order 870) and actively seeks to ensure that all students are 
kept safe from all forms of harm at all times. 
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         St Patrick’s School 
Ovens St, Wangaratta, Vic 3677 Phone: (03) 5721 5795 Fax: (03) 5721 9604 

Email: principal@spwangaratta.catholic.edu.au 

mailto:principal@spwangaratta.catholic.edu.au


Principal address 
 

Shrove Tuesday is the day before Ash Wednesday, the commencement of Lent. The name Shrove 
comes from the old Middle English word 'Shriven' meaning to go to confession to say sorry for 
the wrong things you've done.  
 
Lent always starts on a Wednesday, so people went to confession on the day before. This 
became known as Shriven Tuesday and then Shrove Tuesday. 
 
The other name for this day, Pancake Day, comes from the old custom of using up all the 
fattening ingredients in the house before Lent, so that people were ready to fast during Lent. 
The fattening ingredients that most people had in their houses in those days were eggs and 
milk, which were combined with flour to make pancakes. 
 
Speech Therapist 
 
We have been very fortunate to gain the services of an ongoing Speech therapist for our school 
for several visits per term. I thank the Catholic Education Office for their efforts in providing this 
service for us, as they are very hard to come by. 
 
Immunisation Status 
 
Could all Foundations parents/carers, who have yet to do so, please provide your child’s 
Immunisation status certificate to the school office as soon as possible?  
 
COVID 
 
It has been announced that visitors are no longer required to QR code login when entering the 
school. We still await further instructions on entering classrooms and holding school gatherings. 
Rapid Antigen Testing will continue until the end of Term 1. Thank you to those who have been 
diligent in testing, this has greatly assisted in reducing the spread of COVID.  
 
We will notify families when the next delivery arrives for distribution. 
 
Caritas 
 
Again students will be able to purchase Zooper Doopers at recess each Thursday and Friday 
for 50 cents. All funds raised will go to Caritas.  
 
Direct Debit for School Fees 
 

Direct Debit is a great way to manage payments of school fees. Forms are attached to the end 
of this newsletter.   Written confirmation is required each year to process any direct debit. For 
those who have filled out forms in previous years, an email to Annette will suffice to continue 
payments. 
 

Payments are processed on the first Friday of each month, with the first one being Friday 4th 
March 2022. 
 
Second Hand Uniforms 
 
Attached to the newsletter is the new Second Hand Uniform Order Form. All second hand 
uniforms are sold for a gold coin donation or a uniform swap. If you would like to purchase any 
items, please complete the form and return it to the school office.  
 



Camps, Sports and Excursions Fund - CSEF 
 

If you have a Health Care Card, please remember to complete the CSEF forms, that was sent 
home last week, and return to school.  
 
Newsletter 
 

Our newsletter can be accessed on our website.  Annette (in the Office) also has a mailing list 
that she is happy to include you on. 
 

Simply email Annette on: abeitzel@spwangaratta.catholic.edu.au or phone the office 
(0357215795) and Annette will put you on the list. If all else fails, you can request a hard 
copy from the office. 
 
Mass Times 

 

* Saturday 4.00pm Our Lady’s 
* Saturday 6.00pm St Patrick’s 
* Sunday 8.00am St Patrick's 
* Sunday 9.00am Our Lady's 
* Sunday 10.30am St Patrick's 
* Sunday 10.00am Moyhu 
* Sunday 10.30am Whitfield (1st Sunday) 
 

      https://catholicwangaratta.wixsite.com/wangaratta  

 

        Gabby 
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DATES TO REMEMBER 

  

 

FEBRUARY 

      

MARCH    1st - Pancake Day Tuesday 

  2nd - Ash Wednesday 

   14th - Labour Day Holiday   
      

  APRIL    8th - 2.25pm End of Term 1 

     15th - Good Friday 

     18th - Easter Monday 

     25th - ANZAC DAY 

     26th - PUPIL FREE DAY - Respectful  

Relationships Staff Training Day 

     27th - 9.00am Term 2 Commences (Wednesday) 
 

  MAY 
 

JUNE   13th - Queen’s Birthday Holiday 

24th - 2.25pm End of Term 2 
 

JULY   11th - 9.00am Term 3 Commences 

   29th - PUPIL FREE DAY – Strategic Planning  

Day 
 

AUGUST 
 

SEPTEMBER 16th - 2.25pm End of Term 3 
 

OCTOBER    3rd - 9.00am Term 4 Commences 

   31st - PUPIL FREE DAY – Report Writing Day 
 

NOVEMBER   1st - Melbourne Cup Holiday 

25th  - 2023 Planning Day  
 

DECEMBER 15th - 3.25pm End of Term 4 for Students 

   16th - End of Term 4 for Staff 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

              
 
 
 
 

      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Zooper Doopers 
 
We will start selling Zooper Doopers tomorrow! They will be 
sold on Thursdays and Fridays at recess. Cost is 50 cents and all 
money raised will go to CARITAS. 
 
 
 



PAT ON THE BACK 
 
 

Foundation Congratulations to STELLA BERGAMIN-WESTON for the great listening she  

Mrs Patterson is displaying during group time and lesson introductions. I’m so proud of your efforts  

Stella. Keep it up! 
 

Foundation Congratulations to CADENCE SCANLAN for the independence she has shown  

Miss Box preparing for learning. Cadence has been working diligently to organise her belongings  

and learning materials so she is ready to learn. Well Done! 
 

Year 1/2   Congratulations to VIOLET CROWLE for the way she settles into her work 

Mrs Bray tasks, always ‘reaching the stars’. 
 

Year 1/2   A big pat on the back to ANA HACK for the wonderful effort she is putting into 

Mrs Newton all aspects of her learning and using her initiative to extend herself in all areas of the 

curriculum. Keep up the fabulous work, Ana!  
 

Year 1/2   Congratulations to MILA ROMAN for always being prepared to share her 

Ms Rinaldi knowledge with the class and contributing wonderful thinking to our discussions! 
 

Year 3/4   Congratulations to CHARLIE MATHESON for working diligently during all  

Mr McDonald classes. His positive attitude towards his classwork and his ability to work well with  

others is an asset to the classroom. Well done Charlie, keep up the great work! 
 

Year 3/4   Congratulations to PHOEBE WRIGHT for the leadership that she is  

Mrs Nicoll demonstrating in our classroom. Phoebe has confidently assisted her Year 3 peers to  

learn the routines of the classroom and she has modelled persistence and determination 

through her application to learning. 
 

Year 3/4   Congratulations to PATRICK HUNTER for the mature way he has approached 

Ms Sirianni his class work and the kind way he has supported his class mates. Thank you for being a 

great role model in our classroom, Paddy! 

 

Year 3/4   A big pat on the back to AVA DOIG for the wonderful way she approaches her 

Mrs Rizzo work in class, being organised, ready to start each lesson with enthusiasm and a  

willingness to learn. You are a quiet achiever, Ava. Love it!! 
 

Year 5/6  A big pat on the back to BRENT LESTINO for the effort he has put into his writing 

Ms Whitehead this week. The story Brent wrote about ‘The Creators’ was very interesting and  

had a great sizzling start. Keep up the great work, Brent! 
 

Year 5/6  Congratulations to HENRY ACKERLY for writing an engaging information text  

Mrs Cassidy on snowboarding. Henry painted a picture with words in his sizzling start using humour  

and emotive language to engage his audience. Well done Henry, an amazing read!! 
 

Year 5/6   A big pat on the back to RILEY WEBB for the hard work and effort he has been 

Mrs Ackerly displaying as a member of the maintenance crew. Riley has also been working very well  

in class. Keep up the great work! 
 

Year 5/6  A big pat on the back to MIA CRIMMINS for always being kind and looking 

Mrs Rickard  out for her fellow classmates. As our class Kindness Catcher you have also recognised  

the good in others. Well done Mia! 

 

 



 

 
  DIRECT DEBIT REQUEST 2022 

  

   Request and Authority to Debit the account named below to pay 

St. Patrick’s Primary School, Wangaratta 

    

     
    

 
 

Financial Institution Name:  …………………………………………………………………                                                                                              

Institution Address:………………………………………………………………………….. 

City, State and Postcode: ……………………………………………………………………. 

(to be completed by customer) 

 

 
 

 

 

     

  

I/We                    ___________________________________________________________________________    

 

                                                                Customer Name(s) giving Direct Debit Request 
 

                            ___________________________________________________________________________ 

                                                                          Customer Residential Address 
     

                            ___________________________________________________   Postcode   ______________ 

  

  

Authorise St. Patrick’s Primary School, Wangaratta to arrange for funds to be debited from my/our account, held  

with the Financial Institution identified above, as described in the Schedule below. 

 

Payment Details: 
 

The payment is for School Fees and Student Levies. 

Identified by Family Name/Fee Account Number. 

 

 

 The Schedule 
 

 

 Details of account to be debited: 

 

Account held in the name(s) of:   ______________________________________________ 

 

Financial Institution’s BSB :                  

 

Account Number:                       ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  

  

Amount to be Deducted:                     $ _____________________ 

    
          Please check with your Financial Institution to ensure the account nominated will facilitate direct debiting. See attached Service Agreement Clause 5.  

 

Direct Debiting to commence on 4th March 2022 and thereafter on the first Friday of the month. 

 

 

 Direct Debit Request 

Authorisation  

 

 

 

  

I/We have read and understood the “Service Agreement” overleaf and acknowledge and agree to it.  

 

I/We request this Arrangement remain in force in accordance with The Schedule described above and in compliance with the 

“Service Agreement” overleaf. 

 

 Customer(s) Signature:     __________________________________________        Date:    ______________ 

 

                                           __________________________________________        Date:    ______________ 

 

 

 

 

 

F

i

n

a

n

c

i

a

l 

I

n

s

t

i

t

u

t

i

o

n

’

s 

B

    n

a

n

c

i

a

l 

I

n

s

t

i

t

u

t

i

o

n

’

s 

B

S

B

:                  



 

 
 

 

 

    

  
      DIRECT DEBIT REQUEST 

 

         Request to establish Debit Authority within the Direct Debit System  
    

 

Service Agreement 

 
  

 
 

 1. St. Patrick’s Primary School, Wangaratta (the “Debit User”) will debit the BSB/Account nominated in The Schedule of this Direct 

Debit Request as specified. 

 

2. Patrick’s Primary School, Wangaratta will not give less than 14 days written notice to the customer should it propose to 

vary the arrangements of this Direct Debit request 
 

3. The customer(s) may request the Debit User to defer or alter the payment amount specified in the Schedule of this Direct Debit Request. Requests 

authorising these changes may be made by phoning or visiting St. Patrick’s Primary School, Wangaratta Customer(s) may change the: 

 

 Due Date of Payment 

 Payment Amount 

 Frequency of Payment 

 

       Customer(s) wishing to vary the drawing account details specified in The Schedule of this Direct Debit Request must provide signed authority for 

       Such changes to be effected. 

 

4. In compliance with the Industry’s Direct Debit Claims Process, St. Patrick’s Primary School, Wangaratta will assist customer(s) 

disputing any payment amount drawn on the nominated BSB/Account in The Schedule of this Direct Debit Request.  St. Patrick’s Primary 

School, Wangaratta will endeavor to resolve this matter within the Industry agreed timeframes. Customer(s) may visit any branch of their 

bank and complete a “Direct Debit System Claim Request” form to initiate the process. 

 

5. St. Patrick’s Primary School, Wangaratta advises that some Financial Institution accounts do not facilitate direct debits and as such the 

customer(s) must check with their Financial Institution (Ledger FI) to ensure the account nominated in The Schedule of this Direct Debit Request 

enables direct debiting. 

 

6. It is the customer(s) responsibility to ensure at all times there is sufficient cleared funds available, at the due date of the debit drawing, to enable 

payment from the BSB/Account as nominated in The Schedule of this Direct Debit Request. 

 

7. St. Patrick’s Primary School, Wangaratta advises the debit drawing will be made on the agreed due date as nominated in The Schedule 

of this Direct Debit Request. When the due date is a closed business day St. Patrick’s Primary School, Wangaratta will initiate the debit 

drawing on the next open business date. Customer(s) may direct processing inquiries to their Ledger FI. 

 

A closed business day is defined as any calendar day on which the customer(s) Ledger FI is not open for direct debit processing. That is 

 

 Weekends 

 Public Holiday – State 

 Public Holiday – National    

 

8. Where an unpaid debit item is returned by the customer(s) Ledger FI, St. Patrick’s Primary School, Wangaratta will, in accordance with 

The Schedule of St. Patrick’s Primary School, Wangaratta, Fees & Charges, apply an Outward Dishonor Fee to the customer(s) 

recipient account. 

 

9. Customer(s) who wish to cancel this Direct Debit Request must notify St. Patrick’s Primary School, Wangaratta in writing not less than 

7 days before the next scheduled debit drawing.  

 

       St. Patrick’s Primary School, Wangaratta requests the customer(s) to direct all inquiries, disputes requests for payment changes or  

        cancellation directly to the St. Patrick’s Primary School, Wangaratta. 
 

10. St. Patrick’s Primary School, Wangaratta agrees to keep confidential all customer(s) records and account details contained in The 

Schedule of this Direct Debit Request unless authorised to release such information pursuant to a debit item dispute or similar event where the 

customer(s) has provided prior consent to do so. 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 



  

  

  
 

 
 
CAMPS, SPORTS AND EXCURSIONS FUND (CSEF) APPLICATION FORM 

 
 
 
School Name      School REF ID 

 

Parent/carer details 
 

Surname         

First name         

Address        
 

Town/suburb    State   Postcode               

Contact number        

Centrelink pensioner concession OR Health care card number (CRN) 

– – – OR 
 

Foster parent under a temporary care order* OR       Veterans affairs pensioner (Gold Card)** 
 

*Foster Parents must provide a copy of the temporary care order letter from the Department of Families, Fairness and Housing (DFFH). 
**Applicants must provide a copy of the Veteran Affairs Gold card 
 
Is this an application for special consideration (no CRN needed)? Yes ☐ No ☐ 
 

Student details 
 

Student’s surname   Student’s first name Student ID Date of birth 
(dd/mm/yyyy) Year level 

     
     
     
     
     

 

I authorise the Department of Education and Training (DET) to use Centrelink Confirmation eServices to perform an enquiry of my Centrelink customer 
details and concession card status in order to enable the business to determine if I qualify for a concession, rebate or service. I also authorise the 
Australian Government Department of Families, Fairness and Housing (DFFH) to provide the results of that enquiry to DET. 

 
I understand that: 

 
• DFFH will use information I have provided to DET to confirm my eligibility for the Camps, Sports and Excursions Fund and will disclose to DET 

personal information including my name, address, payment and concession card type and status. 
• this consent, once signed, remains valid while my child is enrolled at a registered Victorian school unless I withdraw it by contacting the school. 
• I can obtain proof of my circumstances/details from DFFH and provide it to DET so that my eligibility for the Camps, Sports and 

Excursions Fund can be determined.  
• if I withdraw my consent or do not alternatively provide proof of my circumstances/details, I may not be eligible for the Camps, Sports and   Excursions 

Fund provided by DET. 
• Information regarding my eligibility for the Camps, Sports and Excursions Fund may be disclosed to the DFFH and /or State Schools Relief 

for the purpose of evaluating concession card services or confirming eligibility for assistance. 
 

You are able to request access to the personal information that we hold about you, and to request that any errors be corrected, by contacting your 
child’s school. 

 
Signature of applicant                                                                      Date        /       /        



  

  

 
 
 

 
 
CSEF ELIGIBILITY 

Below are the criteria used to determine a student’s eligibility for the Camps, Sports and Excursions Fund (CSEF). 
 

Criteria 1 – General eligibility 
To be eligible for the fund, a parent or carer of a student attending a registered Government or non-government 
Victorian primary or secondary school must: 

• on the first day of Term one 
• on the first day of Term two 

 

a) be a holder of one or more of the eligible financially-means tested cards OR be a temporary foster parent, 
and; 

b) submit an application to the school by the due date. 
 
For the list of eligible financially-means tested cards refer to the CSEF Policy: 
https://www2.education.vic.gov.au/pal/camps-sports-and-excursions-fund/policy  
 
Parents who receive a Carer Allowance on behalf of a child, or any other benefit or allowance not income tested by 
Centrelink, are not eligible for the CSEF unless they also comply with the above. 

 

Criteria 2 - Be of school age and attend school in Victoria 
 

For the purposes of CSEF, students may be eligible for assistance if they attend a Victorian registered primary or secondary 
school. CSEF is not payable to students attending pre-school, kindergarten, home schooled, or TAFE. 
 
Special Consideration 
A special consideration category exists for 
 Families on a bridging visa, temporary protection visa, in community detention or are asylum seeker families   
 Students in temporary out of home care arrangements, including statutory kinship care  

 
For more information, see https://www2.education.vic.gov.au/pal/camps-sports-and-excursions-fund/guidance/eligibility 

 
Eligibility Date 
For concession card holders CSEF eligibility will be subject to the parent/carer concession card being validated successfully 
with Centrelink on the first day of either term one (31 January 2022) or term two (26 April 2022). 

 

PAYMENT AMOUNTS 
CSEF payment amount 
The CSEF is an annual payment to the school to be used towards camps, sports and/or excursion expenses for the 
benefit of the eligible student. 
• Primary school student rate: $125 per year. 
• Secondary school student rate: $225 per year. 

 

The CSEF is paid directly to your child’s school and will be allocated by the school towards camps, sports and/or 
excursion costs for your child. 

For ungraded students, the rate payable is determined by the student’s date of birth. For more information, see: 
www.education.vic.gov.au/about/programs/Pages/csef.aspx 

Year 7 government school students who are CSEF recipients are also eligible for a uniform voucher. Secondary 
schools are required to make applications on behalf of parents/carers so please register your interest at the school.  

HOW TO COMPLETE THE APPLICATION FORM 
NOTE: ALL SECTIONS MUST BE COMPLETED BY PARENT/LEGAL GUARDIAN 

 
1. Complete the PARENT/CARER DETAILS section. 

Make sure that the Surname, First Name, and Customer Reference Number (CRN) details match those on your 
concession card. You will also need to provide your concession card to the school. 
If you are claiming as a temporary Foster Parent or a Veteran Affairs Pensioner, you will need to provide a copy of 
documentation confirming your status as a temporary Foster Parent or provide your Veterans Affairs Pensioner Gold 
card to the school. 
If you are seeking special consideration, mark this in the form and provide a copy of the relevant documentation.  

2. Complete the STUDENT/S DETAILS section for students at this school. 
3. Sign and date the form and return it to the school office as soon as possible. The CSEF program for 2022 closes on 

the 24 June 2022.  

https://www2.education.vic.gov.au/pal/camps-sports-and-excursions-fund/policy
https://www2.education.vic.gov.au/pal/camps-sports-and-excursions-fund/guidance/eligibility
http://www.education.vic.gov.au/about/programs/Pages/csef.aspx


esafety.gov.au

2022Parent and carer webinars

2022 schedule 
eSafety's free webinars provide parents and carers with the knowledge, skills and tools 
to support children to have safe, positive online experiences.

Our live webinars for parents and carers attracted record attendance numbers in 2021. To meet 
the growing demand, our education and training team is expanding the program in 2022 to 
include more dates and topics to support school communities.  

Each month, we will present either a new webinar topic or a video with simple tips to keep 
young people safe online.

2022 Parent and carer education topic schedule

January  
Can’t make it to a webinar? 
You can watch this short video on 
Cyberbullying and online drama. 
(Suitable for parents and carers of young 
people aged 11 to 18 years old).

February 
Webinar: Helping kids thrive online      
(Suitable for parents and carers of young 
people aged 5 to 12 years old). 

8th February – 
Safer Internet Day 2022 #SID22

March 
Webinar: Cyberbullying and online drama        
(Suitable for parents and carers of young 
people aged 11 to 18 years old).

April  
Can’t make it to a webinar? 
You can watch this short video on Online 
sexual harassment and image-based abuse. 
(Suitable for parents and carers of young 
people aged 13 to 18 years old).

May 
Webinar: Parental controls        
(Suitable for parents and carers of young 
people aged 4 to 13 years old).

June 
Webinar: Online gaming             
(Suitable for parents and carers of young 
people aged 13 to 18 years old).

July  
Can’t make it to a webinar? 
You can watch this short video on 
Parental controls.  
(Suitable for parents and carers of young 
people aged 4 to 13 years old).

August
Webinar: Popular apps         
(Suitable for parents and carers of young 
people aged 13 to 18 years old).

September 
Webinar: Online sexual harassment and 
image-based abuse             
(Suitable for parents and carers of young 
people aged 13 to 18 years old). 

National Child Protection Week #NCPW22 

October  
Webinar: Digital technologies and mental 
health   
(Suitable for parents and carers of young 
people aged 10 to 18 years old).

November
Webinar: Guide to the holidays
(Suitable for parents and carers of young 
people aged 8 to 13 years old).           

December            
It's December! You can check out our 
annual Gift Guide here. 

Subscribe to eSafetyNews for dates and registration details or visit esafety.gov.au/parents/webinars.

https://vimeo.com/582320787
https://vimeo.com/595727241
https://vimeo.com/595727241
https://vimeo.com/612389757
https://www.esafety.gov.au/parents/gift-guide
https://www.esafety.gov.au/about-us/subscribe
http://esafety.gov.au/parents/webinars




 

2km Primary School Challenge 

 

 
Participation and fun is the key ingredient for the 2022 Wangaratta Chronicle Marathon and Fun Run presented 
by Garry Nash & Co Real Estate and we especially encourage students to enter the RJ Sanderson & Associates 2km 
Primary School Challenge and earn points for their school. 
 
We would love to see our primary school students and/or families compete in costume – as their favourite super 
hero or character perhaps, although this is not a requirement. 
 
Why should kids from your school enter? 
The school with the most number of finishers will win a cash prize of $1,000 from the event partner R J Sanderson 
as well as a perpetual trophy to display for the next 12 months. Every student finisher is awarded a ‘finisher’ point 
as long as they have chosen their school as their team when entering. 
 
Smaller schools will not be disadvantaged as there is a factoring system based on the number of students in 
total at the school and how many students participate, so any school has the chance to win the major prize. 
 
There will be two groups for the 2km Primary School Challenge – Racers and Chasers. 
 
The Racers will set off at 9.45am and is for children of all ages who want to race hard and challenge themselves to 
achieve their best. No parents/carers are allowed to start in this wave. 
 
The Chasers will begin at 10am and is for children of all ages. We encourage parent/carer participation and social 
completion of the event as a family in this wave – walking or running is permitted by all participants. 
 
All children in both waves will receive a medal at the finish and their official time will be published on the website, 
however there will be no official placings or prizes for the fastest finishers in this event. Times on the website will 
not be separated by wave, but by age. 
 
Primary School children do not have to be vaccinated (at this stage) to enter this event, but accompanying adults 
must be fully vaccinated and enter via QR code on the day. 
 
 
 
Event date Sunday, March 20 2022, from 9:45am~, Showgrounds Wangaratta. 
~ Event start time may be delayed due to COVID restrictions on the day. If any significant delay is anticipated, the 
consenting parent/carer will be notified via email, or via the nominated school. 
 
 
Please see overleaf for registration form and terms and conditions 
 
Children can also be registered via the wangarattamarathon.com.au website.  
This form does not need to be completed if registering via the website. 
 

  



 
 
 
 
 
School representing: _______________________________________________________ 
 
Child 1 ($10) Name: ___________________________________________DOB: __ / __ / ____         BOY      GIRL 

Racer group  or         Chaser group 
 
Child 2 ($10) Name: ___________________________________________DOB: __ / __ / ____         BOY      GIRL 

Racer group  or         Chaser group 
 

Child 3 ($10) Name: ___________________________________________DOB: __ / __ / ____         BOY      GIRL 
Racer group  or         Chaser group 
 

Children listed on this form must be from the same family. If more than 3 children, please use an extra form. 
 
Will there be an accompanying adult in the event?          YES  NO 
 
Accompanying Parent/Carer Name: ______________________________________________ 
 
NOTE:  Adults will only be permitted to accompany children on the course if they are wearing a parent/carer bib.  
 
TOTAL $__________   
 
Form and payment to be returned to school before Friday, March 11 2022 
 
I consent to my children participating in the RJ Sanderson 2km Primary School Challenge and agree to the Waiver 
and Rules*: 
 
Name: _____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
*Email: ____________________________________________________________  (for entry confirmation) 
 

 
Phone: _______________________ (Emergency contact) Signature: _________________________________ 
 

*Full WAIVER and RULES available at www.wangarattamarathon.com.au/waiver/ and www.wangarattamarathon.com.au/rules/. Waiver, 
rules and further enquiries may be made by contacting marathonfunrun@nemedia.com.au or phoning 03 5723 0100 (Option 2). 

 
Bibs can be collected on event day. Please leave enough time to collect bibs prior to start time 
 
Only the person nominated on this form will be permitted to accompany children in the run, and they must be 
wearing an identifying Parent bib 
 
Any additional information will be sent where an email is provided by the parent.  
  

  

http://www.wangarattamarathon.com.au/waiver/
http://www.wangarattamarathon.com.au/rules/
mailto:marathonfunrun@nemedia.com.au
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